Chris O'Brien
“

From: Caroline Stevens <carolinenye@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 4, 2025 8.57 AM

To: House Finance Committee; Senate Finance

Subject: In Support of a Coordinating Main Street Program -- Main Street Rl Hearings Tuesday
May &

Attachments: Main-Street-Rl-Legislative-Support-Letter-Caroline . docx

To whom it may concern:

Please find attached my letter of support for a Main Street Coordinating Program.
Many thanks!

Caroline

carolinenye.com




